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Public Health Service 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Agency for Toxic Substances 

and Disease Registry 

Memorandum 

Date: August 22, 2011 

From: Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry 

Subject: Comments on EPA’s Toxicological Review of Ethylene Oxide 

To: Environmental Protection Agency 

We appreciate the opportunity to review EPA’s Toxicological Review of Ethylene Oxide. 
Overall, we found the review to be well-written and concise. 

We do not disagree with the conclusions regarding carcinogenicity, but we suggest EPA 
consider including additional discussion and citations in support of these conclusions. 


